
THE SIDE SADDLE ASSOCIATION AGM 

The 42
nd

 Annual General Meeting was held on Sunday 19
th

 March at Hogarths Hotel by kind 

permission of Mrs Helena Hogarth. 

 

This was the last AGM in the role of President for Mrs. R. N. James who is standing down on April 1
st

 

after 10 very fulfilling years where she has given invaluable guidance  and has been a mainstay to the 

Association. After a speech by our Patron Mrs. T. D. Holderness-Roddam a number of gifts were 

presented to Maureen as a thank you for her commitment and support. 

 

A number of awards were presented  after  the meeting including 

2016 National Show Points trophies 

2016 ‘Side Saddles’ Performance Points Awards 

 
 

 

 


